
What support does Clapton Girls’ Academy offer 

students with SEND and their parents? 
 

At Clapton Girls' Academy we recognise and value the importance of working in partnership with 

parents. We listen to parents and work with them to ensure their child gets the best out of their 

time here. All parents are able to contact key staff at the academy by email, phone or in person and 

are welcome to attend a number of events, including parents' evenings during the school year. 

During the academy day, there is always a senior member of staff on duty to speak with parents if 

there is an urgent query. 

In addition to the support provided to all parents, for parents of SEND students the Assistant 

Headteacher/SENDCO will be their main point of contact and will also meet with them at least once 

every term to review their child's progress and agree targets and strategies to ensure excellent 

progress. 

 

  


